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It’s a Boy! Male Masai Giraffe Calf Born  
at Seneca Park Zoo is Doing Very Well 

 

  
May 2, 2022 – The Masai Giraffe calf born at Seneca Park Zoo on Friday, April 29, 2022, is a 

male and “doing very well,” according to the veterinary staff at the Seneca Park Zoo.  

“Thank you to the veterinary staff at the Seneca Park Zoo who are working tireless to ensure the 

best outcome for Iggy and her calf,” said Monroe County Executive Adam Bello. “I have full 

confidence in our zoo staff as they continue caring for our newest addition to the zoo, and I look 

forward to seeing the calf interact with other animals in the future.” 

“The calf is very active, and mom is doing great,” said Seneca Park Zoo Superintendent Steve 

Lacy. “Things are progressing as expected. Mom and baby continue to be monitored and we 

are cautiously optimistic,” Lacy continues.  

The Animals of the Savanna building remains closed today but is expected to be back open 

soon. Zoo Staff will be available for comment later this week.  

 

*** 

Internationally, and in our own backyard, Seneca Park Zoo plays a key role in species survival. Chartered 
as an educational institution in 1957 by New York State, the Seneca Park Zoo Society plays an integral role 
in supporting Monroe County, the owners and operators of the Zoo. Together, we are working to bring 
animals back from the brink of extinction. 
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